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November 29, 1990 

Greetings from Wisconsin 

A/&j 

107 

This letter is to acknowledge your reception report of our 

special DX broadcast October 14th. This is the first time we 

used code on the station. Also as part of the broadcast we 
used both day and night transmission patterns. 

We received. eight letters and two cards as of this date. One 

letter and one card thanked us for running the test but noted 
the. test was not received due to interference. It's 

apparent from the reports that our frequency, which 
officially is a Canadian clear channel, is very active. 

I'm sending this letter and package to everyone that sent a 

card or letter. The package includes a copy of WFAW's log 
between 0350 and 05:00 our time on 10/14/90, plots for the 
Day and Night radiation patterns, and a WFAW AM -94 sticker. 

Letters and cards (with notes) came from: 
Owens Cross Roads, AL 
Millington, TN 
Stone Mountain, GA 
Waln:tport, PA 
Scarborough, Ontario 
Camp Lejeune, NC (thank you letter) 
Swan River, Manitoba (tape) 
Sherwood, IL 
Pell City, AL (card - no return address) 
Kodiak, AK (card - only Honolulu & Fresno 

received) 

Thanks to everyone who wrote and/or helped. I hope we can 
run more tests like this at WFAW or one of our other company 
stations. 

Sincerely 
' 

Cliffford J. Broth 
Vice Pres. Engineering 
Goetz Broadcasting Co. 


